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Notification of works –  
contractor site shed removal activities,  
Thursday 29 August 2024 

As part of completion works for the UNSW 

Integrated Acute Services Building project, associated 

site sheds and storage compounds will be removed 

on Thursday 29 August between 7am and 6pm. 

Demobilisation activities will include a number of 

heavy vehicle movements along Hospital Road 

between 10am and 3pm to enable the removal of 

site sheds.  

Heavy vehicles will enter the site from Barker Street 

under traffic control, reverse along Hospital Road to 

access the work compound area and have site sheds 

loaded on, then leave the site in a forward direction 

via Hospital Road onto Barker Street.  

All reversing vehicles will be escorted by traffic 

controllers stationed at each Hospital Road 

intersection to support safe flow of vehicles travelling 

within the campus. 

These works may result in minor noise impacts from 

reversing vehicles, along with the loading of 

equipment and materials. 

Pedestrian and emergency vehicle access to the 

hospital will be maintained at all times. 
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Access to the Prince of Wales Hospital Emergency 

Department from Magill Street, via Botany Street, 

will not be impacted. 

While there may be temporary delays to traffic flow 

as transportation vehicles reverse along Hospital 

Road, there will be minimal impact to hospital 

loading dock and car park access. 

The temporary construction fencing and mobile 

traffic lights on Hospital Road will be removed as part 

of these works, re-opening the section of Hospital 

Road north of Magill Street to two-way traffic.  

This reinstatement of traffic conditions will support 

ongoing hospital operational activity, as well as 

construction vehicle access to the Sydney Children’s 

Hospital Stage 1 and Minderoo Children’s 

Comprehensive Cancer Centre (SCH1/MCCCC) site.  

For any questions or concerns about this work, 

please contact the project team via the details below.  

Please note that site shed removal may be impacted by 

inclement weather, requiring the postponement or 

rescheduling of planned activities. Any date change will be 

notified as soon as practicable. 


